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APR 191989

Docket No. 50-440

The Cleveland Electric Illuminating
Company

ATTN: Mr. Alvin Kaplan
Vice President
Nuclear Group

10 Center Road
Perry, OH 44081

Gentlemen:

In a letter dated March 3, 1989, you requested that we review and approve

proposed changes to the Unusual Event initiating condition for the Perry

Nuclear Power Plant Emergency Plan. We have discussed with NRC Headquarters,

the review of these changes along wich similar changes proposed by other

licensees. We have jointly agreed that this issue should be reviewed

generically, rather than on a plant specific basis. Therefore, because of the

generic implications of these proposed changes, we have forwarded your request

to Headquarters for resolution. The justification that you present in your

letter, as well as those in similar requests from other licensees, will be

considered during the review. The current effort by NUMARC in the development

of Emergency Action Levels will also be considered in resolving this matter.

Sincerely,

L. Robert Greger, Chief
Reactor Programs Branch
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Illuminating Company

Distribution

cc: F. R. Stead, Director, Nuclear
Support Department

M. D. Lyster, General Manager,
Perry Plant Operations Department

R. A. Newkirk, Manager,
Licensing and Compliance Section

S. S. Kensicki, Director, Perry
Plant Technical Department

DCD/DCB (RIDS)
Licensing Fee. Management Branch
Resident Inspector, RIII

.

Harold W. Kohn, Ohio EPAi

Terry J. Lodge, Esq. )James W. Harris, State of Ohio '

Roger Suppes, Ohio 1

Department of Health
State of Ohio, Public

Utilities Commission
G. Zech, IRB, AE00
W. Travers, EPB, NRR
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